NEW FM APPLICATION
SOUTHWEST BROADCASTING, INC.
NEW FM STATION
CH 297A -107.3 MHZ - 3.2 KW
TYLERTOWN, MISSISSIPPI
December 2004

TECHNICAL STATEMENT

This Technical Statement was prepared on behalf of Southwest Broadcasting, Inc.
(“SBI"), the successful bidder in FCC Auction #37 for FM165 (Channel 297A) at Tylertown,
Mississippi. Pursuant to the Commission’s December 1, 2004 Public Notice, SBI must submit
its application for construction permit for the Tylertown facility no later than January 3, 2005.
This instant application seeks a permit to build a new FM station on Channel 297A at Tylertown,

Mississippi.

SBI proposes to build a new tower to support its new FM antenna system. As such, the
Federal Aviation Administration (“FAA”) has been apprised of this proposal. Further, once the
FAA issues its Determination of No Hazard, SBI will register the tower with the FCC. Exhibits
prepared to certify the technical portion of the application have been forwarded to the applicant

and are available for submission to the Commission upon request.



